The Gil Hodges School P.S. 193

2515 Avenue L Brooklyn, New York 11210 718-338-9011

Frank A. Cimino Principal Annabell Corales Assistant Principal

October 13, 2010

Dear Tom and Jerry,

Thank you for your presentation of 'Box Out Bullying' that was presented to our student population Pre-K through Grade 5 on Tuesday, October 12, 2010. The students and staff clearly enjoyed the show which was very interactive. The message that bullying will not be tolerated came across very clearly. It also reinforced the credo of our school that we all must "Be Respectful and Be Nice". It was a nice touch incorporating our credo into your presentations!

In light of the recent spate of bullying across schools in the nation, your presentation is highly recommended as a must see to other schools. Keep up the good job!

Very truly yours,

Frank A Cimino Principal